
 

Date: 6th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Children In Need: Celebrating Creativity and Community 

We are excited to announce our plans for Children In Need Day at Ecclesall Primary School, 
taking place on Friday, 15th November 2024. This year's theme is Spotacular, encouraging a 
celebration of vibrant colours and patterns. 

Fostering Teamwork and Individuality 

Spots are more dazzling when there's a whole bunch of them together. Just like spots, we at 
Ecclesall Primary are fantastic as a team! We believe in kindness, positivity, and respect - that's 
what makes us truly Spotacular! 

Here’s how we will be celebrating 

On Children In Need Day, we will be: 

 Engaging in a School-wide Art Project: Inspired by the renowned artist Wassily 
Kandinsky, children from all year groups will collaborate on a large-scale piece. This 
project will involve painting "Spotacular" circles, symbolising the unique contributions 
each child makes to our vibrant school community. 

 Dress to impress: We encourage your child to wear their most Spotacular outfit! Be it 
a splatter-painted masterpiece, a garment adorned with polka dots, or anything else 
that sparks their imagination, let their individuality shine! The more creative, the 
better! 

Supporting Children In Need 

Children In Need plays a vital role in supporting disadvantaged children across the UK. If you 
would like to make a donation,you can easily contribute online 
at: https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/ 

We can't wait to celebrate our Spotacular school spirit with your child on Children In Need 
Day! 

Kind regards, 

The Ecclesall Primary School Team 
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